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April 22, 2024 Via Email Only 

Governor Jay Inslee 

Office of the Governor 

jennifer.garner@gov.wa.gov  

Sarah Bannister, Secretary of the Senate 

Office of the Secretary of the Senate 

sarah.bannister@leg.wa.gov  

Bernard Dean, Chief Clerk 

Office of the Chief Clerk of the House of 

Representatives 

bernard.dean@leg.wa.gov  

 

Submission of Annual Report for 2023 

Dear Governor Inslee, Secretary of the Senate Bannister, and Chief Clerk Dean:  

Attached please find the Public Employment Relations Commission’s Annual Report for 2023, 

submitted pursuant to RCW 41.58.010(4). The report will also be accessible on the agency’s 

website at perc.wa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Michael P. Sellars, Executive Director 

mike.sellars@perc.wa.gov  |  (360) 570-7306 

 

mailto:filing@perc.wa.gov
http://www.perc.wa.gov/
mailto:jennifer.garner@gov.wa.gov
mailto:sarah.bannister@leg.wa.gov
mailto:bernard.dean@leg.wa.gov
mailto:Mike.Sellars@perc.wa.gov

